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Montreal, Jan# 19th, 1920.

Dr. Trank Adams.J.R.s. 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montre al.

Dear Dr. Adams

At a meeting of the Executive Committee of the 
Graduates Society held on Friday January 16th, the question 
of "Student Advisers" came under discussion. It was pointed 
out that there were already organized "Student Advisers" in the 
faculties of Arts and Science hut none in law or Medicine.
I was instructed to write to you to ask whether you considered 
the system of 'Student Advisers" a good one, and whether the 
system should not be made universal for all faculties,

The Executive Committee are of the opinion that 
the. "Student Advisers" are very necessary in a University like 
McGill, and they would be glad to help in any way to make the 
system more general.

I remain,

Yours faithfully,
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